
 

 

 

 

      

 

       

       

 

 

Photo of the month: 

 

Hawa Mohamed is 

working with 1 of 

the 4 sewing 

machines. 

 

Special events in the last 

months: 

 
• Nienke went back to 

Dodoma. 

• The women have started 

sewing.  

• Teacher Ally Mantoni is 

giving the women extra 

sewing lessons. 

 The 4 machines are in daily 

use. 

 

The first products like school 

uniforms, dresses, skirts etc. 

are  made.   

Welcome to the already 3rd WanaZiwi Newsletter. 
 This is the third newsletter about the 

WanaZiwi project and there has 

happened a lot in Dodoma. 

Firstly we would like to thank our 

sponsors and supporters for their 

financial contribution and the support for 

the project. We would especially like to 

thank Scania and Wetterskip Fryslân. We 

greatly appreciate the enthusiasm and 

commitment with which these 

organizations and everyone involved are 

committed to our project. This is very 

motivating and stimulates us to continue 

the project with a lot of enthusiasm and 

fun. Many thanks to everyone involved!  

 

Furthermore, in this newsletter you 

will find an update by Nienke about the 

progress of the women in the Dodoma 

District. Also Hawa will tell about her 

activities and experiences. The pictures 

show the enthusiasm of the women.  

 

An additional note is that our team 

member Alyanne is currently studying 

at the university of South Africa. We 

wish her all of the best! 

Finally, we hope that you have a great 

time reading the newsletter. 

Danica, Rosanne, Alyanne and Nienke.  

 

‘This great project is the 

beginning of a new future 

for all of us’ 

Measuring and cutting! 

 

       

WanaZiwi Newsletter nr. 3 
WanaZiwi creates economic opportunities for & together with a group of deaf women in  Tanzania. 

 

 


